
JESSIE WOWK ELEMENTARY 
W E E K  A T  A  G L A N C E

June 6 Fun Day (Sports Day)

June 12 
School Wide Field

Experience @ Terra
Nova Park

June 24 Gr. 7 Farewell 

June 26
Last day of school 
Reports published

on MyEd

May 26 - 30, 2025 

Upcoming Dates 

Dress for the Spring Weather 

Monday, May 26 Tuesday, May 27 Wednesday, May 28 Thursday, May 29 Friday, May 30  

Extra clothes

Layers &  Rain
Jacket

Hat

OUR SCHOOL STORY
New Action post HERE

Check out our revised inquiry
question, guided by student voice,

and our next steps! 

With upcoming rainy days, please
remember to send extra clothes
and rain gear. We will be outside
for recess rain or shine! 

Chinese Food
hot lunch

Teriyaki hot
lunch

Tomorrow’s Top Kids - Community Project
leaders in TTK is starting a community project -
collecting gently used or new items for Big
Brothers from May 2 - May 31 
a box will be in the South/North pods & front
entrance for donations 
Thank you for your help! 

Walk-A-Thon
Our first Walk-A-Thon fundraiser is on
May 30  - 9:00am th

volunteers needed - please contact the
PAC if you’re able to help! 

pac.jessiewowk@gmail.com 
volunteers will help along the walk route
students will meet in the gym and finish
the walk in the gym 
Thank you for your generous support!

Sunscreen

Track Meet @
Minoru

Gr. 4 - 7s

Walk-a-thon -
9am 

PAC AGM @
5:30pm

https://gilmore.sd38.bc.ca/our-school-story/news/2021/11/make-one-change
https://gilmore.sd38.bc.ca/our-school-story/news/2021/11/make-one-change
https://wowk.sd38.bc.ca/our-school-story/news/2025/01/cares-assemblies
mailto:pac.jessiewowk@gmail.com


Gr. 4 - 7 students had an opportunity to learn from bilingual artist and
performer, Missy D. Through music, Missy D shared the French culture and

positive messages about being in community. 

CAPTURED MOMENTS

With sunnier days, Div 3 students are taking their learning
outdoors - measuring, observing, and analyzing their findings.

Welcome to Kindergarten! We are excited to meet all of the new learners. Gr. 6 student
leaders helped at the stations and brought new families for a school tour. Thank you to

Ms. Ten-Pow and Ms. Macneil for organizing such a welcoming day!  


